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Please deny this permit that would allow a hog farm in and around the sensitive area of our states
National Treasure, the Buffalo River.
It's inconceivable this permit could be granted to this huge industrialized pollution machine. It makes no
sense on an economic level as the Buffalo river is one of our only money makers (tourism) in this poor
region of Arkansas.
Please do the right thing for this and future generations of Arkansans.

Sincerely
John Rankine
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